

Toni John Practice Manager Sandal Dental Care

Friday, 21 October 2022

Dear Toni,

On behalf of the DEC and our 15 member charities, please accept my heartfelt thanks for your generous donation of £2,912.89 of which was received to the DEC Pakistan Floods Appeal on 19 October 2022, for which we are very grateful.

The DEC launched this appeal in response to overwhelming humanitarian need and destruction caused by extraordinarily heavy rainfall, submerging one third of the country – an area the size of the UK – in muddy, dangerous flood waters. Homes, possessions and lives have been lost with no sign of the flood waters abating.

Your donation is helping to save lives and provide emergency relief. With further rain expected, many people have been left homeless and exposed to the elements. People were forced to leave everything behind. DEC charities and partners are providing temporary shelter, medical treatment, emergency food support and clean drinking water.

Your gift will make a real difference to Pakistan's most vulnerable communities. DEC charities have been using small boats to reach people stranded by the floods with aid or to evacuate them where needed. DEC charities are also coordinating with the Government of Pakistan and UN agencies to reach cut off areas.

We'd love to share a bit more about our work, either with a phone call or over a coffee. If you'd be interested, please do contact Sonja Ashbury on 07846 119 351, who would be delighted to speak to you.

On behalf of all those your donation will support, we want to say thank you once again.

Yours sincerely,

17-21 Wenlock Road, London N1 7GT

Tel: +44 (0) 20 7387 0200 Email: partnerships@dec.org.uk Website: dec.org.uk

ActionAid
Action Against Hunger UK
Age International
British Red Cross
CAFOD
CARE International UK
Christian Aid
Concern Worldwide (UK)
Islamic Relief Worldwide
International Rescue Committee UK
Oxfam GB
Plan International UK
Save the Children UK
Tearfund
World Vision UK

Company No: 33556 Registered Charity No. 1062638

Saleh Saeed

Chief Executive, Disasters Emergency Committee

PS to find out more about the impact of your donation, please visit our regularly updated appeal page on the website: https://www.dec.org.uk/appeal/pakistan-floods-appeal. Thank you.